
 

 

 

         20 September 2024 

 

Dear Stakeholder, 

 

Exciting news! We’re thrilled to announce that Sizwe Hosmed’s accreditation has been 

renewed by the South African Local Government Bargaining Council (SALGBC) for 2025! 

This allows us to continue serving our loyal and trusted members and ensure they receive 

the best possible care when they need it most. From routine check-ups to critical treatments, 

we stand by our promise to offer extensive member benefits that align with member health 

requirements. 

We’re here. We’re stable. Our doors are open. We’re operating and We’re paying 

claims.  

We have been covering the lives of South Africans of all ages, races, genders and affiliations 

with medical aid for a combined 82 years. We’re part of the fabric of this country. Its history 

and pulse run through our veins! As the country’s 8th largest open medical scheme – we’re 

an important player in South Africa’s healthcare industry. 

As we look towards 2025, we aim to enhance our members’ experience, expand our 

services, and ensure we’re always here for them. 

We are more than just a medical scheme; we are our members’ partners in health.  

We are here for our members - today and always! 

 

Sizwe Hosmed Communications Team. 

Your Choice For Quality Care! 




